
21 September 2023 
 

Dear  

ATISN 19015 

Further to your request below, I can confirm that the Welsh Government does not 
hold information in relation to the Senedd or Members of Senedd.  

You can direct your request to the Senedd Commission using details at the attached 
link Access to information (senedd.wales) or, with your agreement, I can transfer the 
request on your behalf. If we receive no response from you by 27 September, we 
will take no further action on your request. 

Kind regards 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsenedd.wales%2Fcommission%2Faccess-to-information%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCentralDepartments-FOIDP%40gov.wales%7C53c08436e940400d63b008dbbadd6607%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638309232294678025%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2F%2FaeB%2Flq8Us0197Xvrw74JtgSGl3Cvx21C212iOv63M%3D&reserved=0

